
CALL FOR BIDS 

 

Cape Hatteras Electric Cooperative (CHEC), hereby gives notice to prospective bidders that proposals 

will be received by Booth & Associates, LLC on behalf of Cape Hatteras Electric Cooperative, until 

Noon eastern time on Monday, March 2, 2020 for:  

 

CHEC BID #20-1 

 

SPECIFICATIONS AND BID DOCUMENTS FOR THE INSTALLATION OF FRISCO 

SUBSTATION UPGRADE 

 

In order to insure an open and full competitive bidding process and maintain compliance with FEMA’s 

Procurement Guidance for Recipients and Subrecipients Under 2 C.F.R. Part 200 (Uniform Rules), 

CHEC has instituted the VendorLink system to provide current information to potential bidders. These 

systems will allow you to receive bid information quickly and at your convenience 24 hours a day, seven 

days a week. Specifications may be obtained from their website at www.myvendorlink.com. Registered 

vendors will be notified automatically of all Requests for Proposals.  

 

Information and Specifications attached. 

 

Any questions should be submitted to: 

 

MacKenzie Clements of Booth & Associates, LLC 

5811 Glenwood Avenue, Ste. 109 

Raleigh, NC 27612 

919-851-8770, Ext. 122 

 


